
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

          Wednesday 14th September 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed a good break over the summer and that the return to school has 
been enjoyed by your children. The start of a new school year is always an exciting time, with 
children beginning their new classes, getting to know their new teachers and looking forward 
to the year ahead.  
 
This year has also brought about some additional changes with the transition to Quest 
Primary School and with me starting in post as Head of School. While change has the potential 
to be unsettling, it can also be a great stimulus for new opportunities, perspectives and ideas, 
and myself and the teaching team, have already begun working on new aspects of provision 
that will add to and enhance the curriculum and activities that your children are able to enjoy 
here at Quest Primary. I will share these with you over time, but in the meantime, please find 
attached to this letter, dates for your diary for the school year 2022 – 2023.  
 
There have also been some unexpected challenges at the start of term – the uniform sizing 
and deliveries have been difficult and I once again, thank you for your understanding and 
patience. Most children should now have received their full quota of uniform (2 jumpers or 
cardigans and 2 PE polo shirts). If you have not yet received this, please could you kindly let 
your child’s class teacher know what you are missing, and we will look to get the items to you 
as soon as possible.  
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed my first few weeks at Quest Primary and want to extend my thanks 
to everyone who has been so welcoming. It has been lovely to start to get to know your 
children and begin to learn the many new names and faces, and I look forward to continuing 
to build relationships with you all as the term progresses.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss J Stawman 
Head of School 
Quest Primary School 


